
BELONGIL CATCHMENT DRAINAGE BOARD 
POBox 441  BYRON BAY  NSW 2481    tomvidal@bigpond.com 

 

 

The General Manager 

Byron Shire Council 

70 Station Street  

Mullumbimby 2482 

 

Via e-mail 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Letter of support for the additional flow path from the STP to the Union Drain 

 

 

This is to confirm that as trustees of the Central Union Drain (aka Industrial Drain) the Belongil 

Catchment Drainage Board supports the additional flow path from the STP to the Union Drain. 

 

We understand that Byron Shire Council commits to regular maintenance of the flow path 

(including the southern side of Ewingsdale Road) and that Byron Shire Council has sole 

responsibility for flooding of the surrounding areas in wet weather events.  

 

Sincerely 

 

 

Tom Vidal 

(secretary, on behalf of the directors of the Belongil Catchment drainage Board) 

 

 

 

 

 

MISSION STATEMENT  

TO MANAGE AND MAINTAIN THE DRAINAGE WORKS IN 

ACCORDANCE WITH THE WATER MANAGEMENT ACT 2000 

AND WATER MANAGEMENT REGULATION 2011.   

ASPIRING TO WORK IN THE BEST INTERESTS OF THE LAND 

HOLDERS WITHIN ITS DRAINAGE DISTRICT AND THE BYRON BAY COMMUNITY AS A WHOLE.  

mailto:tomvidal@bigpond.com

